March 26, 1987

Mr. Edward Korkoian 2207 Belair Road, #22D Clearwater, Florida 33546

Dear Mr. Korkoian:

The 85th Annual Diocesan Assembly will be hosted by St. Mark Armenian Church, 2427 Wilbraham Road, Springfield, Massachusetts 01129, from May 7 through May 9, 1987.

We feel it would be important for our mission parishes to have a representative at the Assembly to obtain a first hand knowledge on matters relating to the Diocesan activities. The Assembly will provide an opportunity for members of the Armenian Church from different areas to get acquainted and become familiar with parish life in other parts of the Diocese.

Enclosed is an Assembly agenda for your information.

We would be pleased if a representative from your mission parish could attend the Assembly in Springfield.

May God be with you in all your work.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian Primate

Enclosure